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Letter of Recognition and Participation 

 
 
 
Dear Dr. Scott Kim and Mr. David Nemiroff,   
 
Reach Out and Read (ROR) would like to acknowledge our partnership with Dr. Gina F. Reinoso. As you 
probably know, Reach Out and Read is a national program which trains clinicians to skillfully support 
parents reading aloud with children, beginning at birth, and as a result, promotes parent-child 
interaction, positive parenting, and early brain development. ROR, which is now more than 34 years old 
and operates in more than 6000 clinics in all 50 states and the District of Columbia, is currently reaching 
more than 4 million children and their families through our evidence-based model. 
 
Dr. Reinoso has been practicing ROR for fifteen years and participates in the local Program Advisory 
Committee/Counsel, as well as attends local virtual workshops for ROR. Dr. Reinoso’s work with ROR’s 
Greater New York Affiliate has been invaluable in supporting healthy early relationships, early literacy, 
and children’s development. We know that having Dr. Reinoso as part of your staff brings recognition to 
your institution — as it certainly does for us. 
 
We are always struck by the careful, thoughtful approach to clinical care that is exemplified by our 
strongest ROR clinicians, and this reflects in the practice environments that they work in — and, we 
believe, to the patients and families in your community. We know that clinicians have many obligations, 
and we wanted to convey our gratitude to you in writing. We would like to express our appreciation to 
you and Harmony Healthcare Long Island for supporting Dr. Reinoso’s important work with us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  Marty Martinez, CEO      Perri Klass, MD   


